
Upcoming  Overnight  Training
Events Cancelled

Important message from the Mayflower Council Training Team

Because  of  the  ongoing  concern  over  the  Eastern  Equine
Encephalitis (EEE) virus, the Council Training Team will NOT
be running the Introduction to Outdoor Leader Skills (IOLS)
course that was scheduled for September 27-28 at Camp Resolute
or the Basic Adult Leaders Outdoor Orientation (BALOO) course
that was scheduled for October 5-6 at Camp Squanto.

Overnight camping and outdoor activities are an integral part
of the required curriculum for both of these training courses,
and after considering the long-range weather forecast, the
Eastern Equine Encephalitis (EEE) risk map, and feedback from
many sources, we determined that we’re not comfortable with
the  risk  that  these  activities  pose.   Mayflower  Council
Eastern Equine Encephalitis (EEE) Virus Information post.

For  now,  we’re  keeping  the  October  19-20  Introduction  to
Outdoor  Leader  Skills  (IOLS)  course  in  Wrentham  open,  as
there’s a better chance of a mosquito-killing frost before
10/19.

We will re-evaluate the risk as we get closer to the course
dates.

Course directors will notify registered participants for the
September Introduction to Outdoor Leader Skills (IOLS) and
October Basic Adult Leader Outdoor Orientation (BALOO) courses
and provide options for rescheduling.

We will add capacity to the October 19-20 Introduction to
Outdoor Leader Skills (IOLS) course and look for a later date
for Basic Adult Leader Outdoor Orientation (BALOO). We will
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also  offer  these  courses  again  in  the  spring.  Paid
participants (those from out of council) can receive full
refunds. We apologize for the inconvenience but appreciate
your understanding as we seek to take reasonable precautions
to keep all members of our Scouting family safe.

Please contact Lisa Olson if you would like to reschedule your
September Introduction to Outdoor Leader Skills (IOLS) to the
October 19th date.

Refund Request

mailto:Lisa@mayflowerbsa.org
https://forms.gle/piaFA68j7gZHCYJy6

